
 
 

 

The Procurement Policy Office wishes to inform all users of the e-Procurement System (e-PS) that following the urgent 

maintenance work to be carried out by Nextenders on Monday 05th August 2024 (from 18.30 to 19.00 Mauritian time), 

the e-PS parent portal (https://eproc.publicprocurement.govmu.org ) and its child portals will not be available during 

this period.  
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